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Edward Ryan 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

 

Identification Number: C00448795 

Re: 30 DAY POST-GENERAL REPORT (10/14/2010 - 11/22/2010) 

 

The Committee has received you letter dated May 4, 2011 and wants to clarify the following points: 

 

1) In reviewing committee records, it appears during the reporting period noted above, the committee in fact mistakenly 

deposited the contributions indicated on your letter.  The committee is also aware that the 60-day time frame has 

elapsed.  Please see a transfer out of these mis-deposited funds on the forthcoming June Monthly Report.  

 

2) The purposes indicated in your letter and noted as 'payroll' were clerical errors.  These disbursements were made to 

'The Strategy Group' in the amount and date stated for the purpose of direct mail (no FEA or federal candidate 

attribution; for the purpose of benefiting the committee).  

 

Please feel free to contact us with any further inquiry at (508) 479-6351. 

 

 


